

## The Flypaper

### The Newsletter of The Carson Fly Fishing Club

P.O. Box 3163, Carson City NV 89702-3163 www.carsonflyfish.club

Volume 208 - - June 2018

#### June President's Message

#### **CFFC Board**

John Walsh

President Dave Conklin
Vice President Tim Rowe
Treasurer Ken Briscoe
Secretary Rob Brehm
Board Members:
Stan Zuber
Paul Mcllwee
Ed Latour
Ernie Walsh
Vic Akopian
Bill Hammons

Looking forward to a good summer, both for fishing and for family time! We had our annual Family Fishout/Campout at Frenchman's. Some club members showed up on Thursday the 17<sup>th</sup>, staying through Sunday the 20<sup>th</sup>. Jackie and CK stayed through Monday. All in all, 9 members attended the fishout occupying 5 campsites. Sadly, no Smores to be found, no Moonshine to be found. Fishing was slower than expected, but most members caught fish.



Our next fishout will be Saturday June 16<sup>th</sup> at Indian Creek. At the moment, no barbeque has been planned. There will also be no Tier's Cabin during the month of June. Speaking of Tier's Cabin, we had a successful night at the Conklin Trailer/Frenchman's. Five people were in attendance; we tied several Leach patterns: Olive, Grey, and Black. They were definitely the "go to fly" for Frenchman's at that time of the year.

If you haven't already heard about it, Stan Zuber's Beginning Fly Fishing class starts Friday, June 15<sup>th</sup>. At press time, he already had 12 people signed up for it. Be sure to call him if you are interested...775-671-2151. The purpose of the class is to learn the basic techniques of fly fishing...no experience is necessary. On Friday, he will be doing an introduction to equipment. Class starts at 6:30 pm, and is being held in the Ormsby Room of the Carson City Sheriff's Office, 911 E. Musser St, Carson City. The second class will be held at the same place, at 9:00 am on Saturday, June 16<sup>th</sup>. This class will cover knots and leaders, entomology and where the fish are, and casting. It is a great way to get started!

Our next general meeting will be on Tuesday, June 12<sup>th</sup>, at the Carson City Airport Administration Building, at 7:00 PM. Remember to bring 2 flies for the Fly-FFLE. One will be put into our general raffle and the second fly will go into a separate drawing for any members who tied flies.

DavidConklin

If you haven't heard by now, the road up Ash Canyon is open to the Hobart trail head. Hobart Reservoir is open and fishing well !!!!!!! It's best fished from a float tube and sheep creek or leech patterns seem to be the go too flies

# Looking forward to seeing you at our upcoming meeting AND at Indian Creek!

## The next general meeting is Tuesday June 12th

Bring a pair of flies for the \*\*\*FLY-FFLE\*\*\*